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ber of dogs takenin the countyof Delaware,under an act
passedthetenthdayof April, onethousandeight hundredand
seven,entitled“An actauthorizingthecommissionersof Dela-
ware county to lay a tax on dogs,”11~shall be asvalid to all
intentsand purposesasif takenunderthe provisionsof this
act, and the said recited act is hereby repealedand made
void.

ApprovedMarch 23, 1809. Recordedin L. B. No. 11, p. 325.
~ote (i). Chapter 2856; Suprathis volume, p. 623.

CHAPTERMMMLXII.

AN ACT GRANTING A SUM OF MONEY TO CATHARINE SHIBE FOR SER-
VICES RENDEREDBY HER LATE HUSBAND IN THE REVOLUTIONARY
WAR.

Whereasit appears~thatMatthiasShibe, lateof Lancaster
county,deceased,servedasa soldierin thelaterevolutionary
war, and that for six monthsservicewhich he servedin cap-
tain Roman’scompany,in the yearone thousandsevenhun-
dredandseventy-six,neitherthepetitionernorhis family have
receivedany compensation,and asthe petitioneris agedand
infirm: Therefore,

SectionI. (SectionI, P. L.) Be it enactedby the Senate
andHouseof Representatives,of the Commonwealthof Penn-
sylvania,in GeneralAssemblymet, and it is herebyenacted
by the authorityof thesame,Thatthe governorbe, andhe is
herebyauthorizedto drawhis warranton thestatetreasurer,
in favor of CatharineShibe, widow of Matthias Shibe, de-
ceased,for the sumof forty dollars,to bepaidout of anyun-
appropriatedmoniesin the treasury.

Approved March 23, 1809. Recordedin L. B. No. 11, p. 326.


